

## CITY OF SAINT PAUL

## OFFICE OF THE CITY COUNCIL 310 CITY HALL 15 WEST KELLOGG BOULEVARD SAINT PAUL, MN 55102-1615

EMAIL: <a href="mailto:legislativehearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us">legislativehearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us</a> PHONE: (651) 266-8585 FAX: (651) 266-8574

March 26, 2015

Bill Wengler, John Wengler, Julie Wengler & Jeff Weissbach 857 Grand Avenue Saint Paul MN 55105

VIA EMAIL: wenglerj@mac.com

Re: Appeal for Property at <u>857 Grand Avenue</u>

Dear Bill Wengler, John Wengler, Julie Wengler & Jeff Weissbach:

This is to confirm that on March 24, 2015 at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, Legislative Hearing Officer recommended withholding her recommendation and asked that you provide a floor plan/layout and photos of the patio bar area for her review.

The City Council Public Hearing is scheduled for Wednesday, April 15, 2015 at 5:30 p.m. in Room 300 Council Chambers.

Any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563.

Sincerely,

Mai Vang Legislative Hearing Coordinator

cc: Fire Supervisors Kris Skow-Fiske

Angie Wiese